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         1st October 2024 

   

Whole school visit to ‘Little Red Riding Hood: A Trial!’  

at Alnwick Playhouse on Monday 16th December 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We have arranged for the whole school (Reception to Year 6) to attend a performance of ‘Little 

Red Riding Hood: A Trial!’ at Alnwick Playhouse on Monday 16th December. 

 

The performance of ’Little Red Riding Hood: A Trial’ is a spin on the beloved tale in this magic 

madcap retelling of a classic fairy tale.  

 

We will leave school just after 9.00am, travel by coach to Alnwick and return to school in time 

for lunch. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £11.00 per child towards the cost of the tickets and the bus. This 

will appear on your Parent Pay account. 

 

Please complete the google form by Monday 11th November giving permission for us to take your 

child. 

https://forms.gle/DVo6T2aGt5gSnVpp7 
 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Mr K Moloney 

Head teacher 
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